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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Junior Cycle results will be available on Wednesday 23rd of November. This is much later than
the usual Junior Cycle results day. As you know your daughter will be out of school on work
placement on the day of the results.

Results will be available for collection from 10am from the school. If the student's employer is
willing to release the student for a short limited time to collect their results, students are
welcome to collect their results in person in the school and then immediately return to their
placement.

For some students who have placements a good distance from the school this is not a viable
option. If they are unable to collect their results they will be available online from 4pm. Students
will receive their PIN numbers and instructions, on how to access the results via the Department
Exam Portal, in the coming days. Please note that the school cannot give results out over the
phone or to anyone other than the student.

| hope that your daughter is happy with her Junior Cycle results and that it reflects where she is
in her learning.

Yours faithfully
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Principal
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